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Tuesday 8th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We will be taking Year 1 and 2 pupils to The National Adventure Farm in Tatenhill on 
Wednesday 4th July.  
 
We are looking forward to having a lovely day to celebrate the end of a very busy year. The 
cost of entry to the farm includes an ‘Amazing Animals Workshop’ which links to our topics 
on habitats and animals. 
 
Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch with them, a waterproof coat, sun hat and sun-
cream. Children can wear trainers or any pair of sensible waterproof shoes.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £14.00 per child. Slip, insurance form and payment must be 
received by Friday 15th June. The voluntary payment should be made online via the 
SCOpay system, if there are any problems making payments online then please speak to 
the office. 
 
Please note that the trip may need to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient funds 
to cover its cost. 
 
If you are able to help us on our trip we would really appreciate it- please indicate on the slip 
below.  
 
Thank you,  
Mrs Jones  
Assistant Headteacher KS1 and Infant Staff 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

KS1 trip to the National Adventure Farm, Tatenhill 
 

 
I give consent for my child____________________________of class_________ to go on 
the National Adventure Farm trip on Wednesday 4th July.  
 
I will pay online £14.00 to cover the cost of the trip.  
 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child   
 
Or    
 
I would like school to provide a packed lunch for my child    
 
 
I am able to help on the trip  Yes/No ( please indicate) 
 
Signed_______________________________ (parent/guardian) 

 

 


